






Provider Reimbursement Notice
Hospital DRG Rebase 

OHCA PRN 2023-08	

November 2, 2023

Dear Hospital Administrators,

DRG Rebase 
OHCA has completed the annual DRG rebase and implemented new hospital base rates and DRG weights effective for discharges beginning October 1, 2023. OHCA has implemented the new Medicare grouper (MS-DRG V41) and made it effective for discharges beginning October 1, 2023. If there are any claims that had discharge dates from October 1 to November 2, 2023, and have already been billed, OHCA will recycle those claims.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members.
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